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Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together 

 

12th May 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
KS2 VISIT TO LIGHTHOUSE THEATRE POOLE 
 
We are pleased to confirm that thanks to your payments to cover travel costs, KS2 will be 
visiting the Lighthouse Theatre in Poole on Tuesday 16th May to watch a concert by the 
Bournemouth Symphony Orchestra.  Years 3 and 4 will be watching the performance in the 
morning and years 5 and 6 will be visiting in the afternoon.  Years 5 and 6 will return to 
school in time for 3:30pm.  
 
If your child usually has a hot school meal, a cold meal will be automatically provided for 
them on this day and will be eaten at school.  Your child should wear their school uniform as 
usual on this day. 
 
I know the children have enjoyed learning the actions and songs ready to join in at the 
concert and are looking forward to the experience.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
  

  
 Miss Pike  
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